
 
 

 
 
 
IOM Sailors, 
  
Sunday sailing started with a moderate westerly wind that we have learned results in difficult racing conditions.   It was 
much better than the strong Westerlies we had on Wednesday where sailing was almost impossible.  With moderate  
Westerlies we got by and even had some fun.  The sun came out and we quickly had to shed some clothing.  Later in the 
afternoon the wind shifted to a northwesterly and we had some great racing conditions.  So now we know Sharpe cove 
does work in a northerly conditions.  Wednesday’s forecast is for moderate westerly winds again.  What’s up with this 
weather? 
  
Regards, 
  
Mike Doherty 
 


